
You’re Getting a New Medicare Card!

www.grahammedassociates.com

Medicare will mail new Medicare cards 
between April 2018 – April 2019. Your 
card will have a new Medicare Number 
instead of a Social Security Number.

Make sure your mailing address is up 
to date so you get your new card. 
Visit ssa.gov/myaccount or call 
1-800-772-1213 (TTY:1-800-325-0778)
to correct your mailing address.

Visit Medicare.gov for the latest 
updates.
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